
Public Notice: 
N22 Baile Bhuirne to Macroom Road Development. 
Upcoming road works at Coolcour on the Cork approach to Macroom. 
 
Ref: POD/G09/1431/C143 
Date: 9th May 2022 
 
 
Jons-John Cradock JV Ltd., on behalf of Cork County Council, are constructing the N22 Baile Bhuirne 
to Macroom Road Development Project.  
 
Online roadworks to construct the new junction between the existing N22 and the new N22, at the 
Cork end of the scheme at Coolcour, Macroom, are being carried out from early May until Friday 3rd 
June, using Stop/Go traffic management.  
 
Traffic flow will be managed by flagmen and significant delays can be anticipated.  
 
Road users are advised to use alternative routes for the period of these works. Stop/Go will be in place 
from 08.00 to 18.00 each weekday with an earlier finish on Fridays.  
 
Traffic flow will be reduced to single-lane traffic during these times. Traffic flow will return to 2-way 
traffic without restriction, outside of these hours. 
 
Further significant works at the new Coolcour Junction, involving temporary traffic management, are 
planned to continue from early June until the middle of October. Updates will be provided on a regular 
basis. 
 
Road users are being strongly advised to use alternative routes for their Kerry to Cork and Cork to 
Kerry journeys for the period of these works. 
 
We would like to apologise for the inconvenience caused by these works.  
 
 
 
 
Jons Civil Engineering/John Cradock JV Ltd. 
Millstreet Road  
Macroom. 


